
For more information contact: 
Marion Eunson 

250.489.2464 ext 3046 or                                                 
MEunson@ktunaxa.org

The Elko Dam & Generating Station was 
built in 1924 by the Kootenay Power 
Company and was acquired by BC Hydro 
in 1968.
While improvements have been made to 
the facility, some of the major equipment 
is original and reaching end of service life.
In 2014, BC Hydro asked Columbia Power 

Tobacco Plains Indian Band
Monday November 17
Starts at 5:00pm

ʔAq̓am
Thursday, November 20, 2014  
Starts at 5:00pm

Yaqan Nukiy
Wednesday, November 26, 2014
Starts at 5:00pm

TKL Elder’s Advisory Group
Wednesday, November 26
SMIB Boardroom
Starts at 12 noon 

ʔAkisq̓nuk First Nation
Tuesday December 9, 2014 
Starts at 5:00pm

 

	
  

	
  

Corportion (Columbia Power) to conduct 
a study of the options for the Elko Dam & 
Generating Station. 
BC Hydro and Columbia Power are 
currently analyzing the results of the study 
and a decision concerning the future of 
the facility is expected in 2015. 


